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City Hall and Court House
15 West Kellogg Boulevard

Phone: 651-266-8560

Appeal of Roy Meixell to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 882 TUSCARORA AVENUE.

(See notes on deficiency list.  It appears the following is being appealed:  Item 3, remove unused appliances;
Item 5, gas shut off valve.]

January 26, 2011
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